Janet Mason

From: Dave Zellner

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 2:45 PM

To: Janet Mason; Rudy Esquivias

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: RE: Special Event Liquor License application for CAAFA

Building Department is ok with approval. | inspected the facility last year for the same event. The facility was built for
large gatherings and appears properly maintained. Dave Zellner

From: Janet Mason

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 2:36 PM

To: Dave Zellner; Rudy Esquivias

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: Special Event Liquor License application for CAAFA

| have not received your department recommendation for the CAAFA special event liquor license for November 5, 2016
at Dolce Vita, 3301 S. Goldfield. Please have your recommendation to me today so that it may be included in the
packet. Thanks.

Jawnw Masow

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
jmason@ajcity.net
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